
Harbor data collection operations will be conducted in Dana Point Harbor  
Monday, June 7th through Tuesday, June 8th. Divers will be in the Harbor gathering 

information for upcoming environmental studies. 
 

A survey vessel will be operating in the areas marked below between 9:00am and 
4:00pm. Boaters are advised to use caution while transiting the survey areas.  

All boaters should use slow speed to minimize wake.  
 

The dive team will be in radio contact with VHF Channel 16.  
 

For additional information or questions,  
please contact Paul Lawrence, OC Dana Point Harbor, at (949) 923-2236. 
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